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Subject: [Fwd: Whiteley Court]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Tue, 05 Sep 2006 21:01:01 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Whiteley Court
From: Wendy Qureshi <qureshi28@shaw.ca>
Date: Tue, 05 Sep 2006 20:05:26 -0700
To: North Shore News <editor@nsnews.com>, fonvca@fonvca.org
CC: 'John Sharpe' <johnsharpe@shaw.ca>, 'Ernie Crist' <criste@shaw.ca>

Dear Editor,
 
If we are to believe the gist of the DNV council debate regarding the Whiteley Court development
proposal, the option is either give up rental units, of which there is already a short supply in the
district, or allow highrises. This is the spin which the developer, staff, and district council have been
trying to sell to the public.
 
But a reduction in rental space is necessary if a tower is going to be avoided, explained Michael Hartford, a
community planner with the district. Mr. Hartford makes it sound like the district must acquiesce to the developer
if we want a development. I say, then we don't want a development...go away developer. The Whiteley Court
PROPOSAL does nothing for the residents of Lynn Valley except provide more traffic and pollution and fewer
rental units than currently exist. Period!
 
John Sharpe & Wendy Qureshi  
North Vancouver
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